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Our first pleasant surprise from the workshop was our brand new 
laptops with their accessories from the sponsors of this workshop. 
We still have not wakened up from this. We are grateful for this 
offer. This will bring efficient and effective quality in our ministries. 
This will also go a long way in broadening our horizons and add 
value to our life and work. 
 
ASEC/SLDI has the goodwill in helping religious Sisters acquire 
requisite skills in their profession along with keeping abreast with 
the changing trends in the technological world. We really 
appreciate ASEC/SLDI and the Hilton Foundation for the good 
work done, and especially for the opportunity given to us to gain 
skills for our ministries in Africa.  
 

Long live ASEC! 
Long live SLDI! 

Long live Conrad Hilton Foundation! 
 


